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April 16, 2007

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362
Reply to a Notice of Violation; EA-06-303
Inspection Report No. 5000361/2007402 and 5000362/2007402
San Onofre Nuclear Generation Station, Units 2 and 3

Letter from Mr. M. P. Shannon (NRC) to Richard M. Rosenblum (SCE)
dated March 15, 2007

Reference:

Dear Sir or Madam:

The reference letter transmitted the results of NRC Inspection Report No.
5000361/2007402 and 5000362/2007402 to Southern California Edison (SCE). The
reference letter included a Notice of Violation which identified two violations of NRC
regulations, and required SCE to provide a written response within 30 days of the date
of the inspection report. The enclosure to this letter provides SCE's response to the
Notice of Violation. Because the enclosure to this submittal contains security related
information, SCE requests the NRC withhold the enclosure from public disclosure in
accordance with 1OCFR2.390.

If you have any questions, please contact me or Mr. C. E. Williams at (949) 368-6707.

Sincerely,

6,3 ak4'.ý 11ý

Enclosure

cc: B. S. Mallett, Regional Administrator, NRC Region IV
C. C. Osterholtz, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units 2 and 3
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